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January 8th, 1925.

Randolph Stuart, Esq., 
P. 0. Box 1077, 
Victoria, 5.0.

Doar Mr. Stxiart:-

I ''havo your lot tor of January 3rd 
and I assure you that 1 shall be glad to speak for 
you to Mr. Murray Gibbon should he refer to ne in any 
way. I may be able to get in touch with him and speak 
a word on your behalf la any case.

I since rely hope that you will 
soon find your affairs take such a turn that you will 
be relieved from further worry.

Host cordially reciprocating your
good wishes, I am,

Yours faithfully,


